
Minutes of the Bowls, Allotments and Site Committee Tuesday 23rd June 

1. Present 

Robert Goodhand, Ray Swallow, Paull Curtice, Anne-Marie Stevens, Phil Stevens, Sheila Harrison, 

Lionel Mendoza, Maureen Neale, Ed Tuck, Frank 

2. Apologies 

Gerald Andrews 

3. Roll up 

All going well.  

Ray suggested that maybe Gerald and him would not need to supervise all the time now, 

nothing was agreed. 

 

The benches will need putting out soon and Robert will put out an email for volunteers. 

 

Paul suggested that we should go back to Monday and Friday evenings soon. It was agreed that 

we should stick to the daytime schedule till at least after the 4th July. 

 

Most of the committee want to open up the bar on the 4th July. It was decided that we should 

put a table across the entrance of the clubhouse to stop people going in and congregating. 

 

Paying for the drinks at the bar was discussed and it was suggested that we run a bar tab and 

each member pays at the end of the month.  

Phil said that a bar tab had to be paid up at the end of the day otherwise it is illegal. 

(later clarification from Mendip, they will allow credit to members) 

Robert, Ed and Sheila are going to discuss how else they can run it after the meeting. 

 

Also, it was agreed that pairs could be played now, as long as we still stick to the social 

distancing rules. 

4. Paull Curtice report on toilets 

The contract has been given to SB Construction. They have been advised that they are our 

preferred contractor going forward. 

Lionel is attempting to move the 106 grant request process forward. He has tried to contact the 

officer in charge, but has had no reply. 

We need the grant before we can proceed as the cost will be £46,000, including tax. 

5. Allotments 

There is one allotment up for reallocation.  

A notice was served on Cameron Holley’s plot to remove the buildings. His father Lester, has 

threatened legal action, sighting the Equality Act. Cameron has paid up for this year but that 

means he has agreed to the restrictions on allotment use. Robert will await any more 

correspondence. 

A shed has been erected for the use of mini plot license holders. 

The security code has been changed on allotments to try to prevent non-members entry. 

6. Any Other business 

Robert had no landline now so members will need to contact him by his mobile or email.  

7. Next Meeting 

Tuesday 21st July 

 

 


